
Good morning, today is Friday, January 12th 
 
We are on a LIF early release assembly schedule today to honor Dr. Martin Luther King, and 
there will be no school on Monday. 
 
Gateway has two 8th grade students that placed in the writing contest, “Patriots Pen” 
sponsored by our local VFW at district level. The prompt was “America’s Gift to my 
Generation”.  Congratulations to Lindsay who placed 2nd and to Brooklyn who placed 3rd!  Great 
job! 
 
Do you feel like you are walking around missing something?  Chances are it is in the lost and 
found.  The lost and found bin in the 400 hallway is overflowing and all unclaimed items will be 
donated at the end of the month. Please stop by and claim your lost items before they are 
gone. 
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 
 


